
Minutes of AGM of the Killaloe Municipal District 

held on Monday, 29th June, 2020 at 12:30 p.m. 

in the Council Chamber, Áras Contae an Chláir. 

 

In attendance: Cllr. Pat Burke 

Cllr. Pat Hayes 

Cllr. Joe Cooney 

Cllr. Alan O’Callaghan 

Cllr. Tony O’Brien 

 

Officials:  Ms. Anne Haugh, Director of Service  

   Mr. Morgan Lahiffe, A/Senior Executive Officer 

Mr. Tom Mellett, Senior Executive Engineer 

 

The Cathaoirleach, Cllr. Pat Burke opened the meeting.  

 

Item 1 Election of Cathaoirleach for the next 12 months. 

 

Cllr. A O’ Callaghan thanked Cllr. P Burke for his contribution over 2020. Cllr. O’ Callaghan 

nominated Cllr. Pat Hayes for Cathaoirleach. Cllr. Pat Hayes was proposed by Cllr. Alan O’ 

Callaghan and seconded by Cllr. Tony O’ Brien. Cllr. O’ Brien thanked Cllr. Burke regarding 

his role, thanked the executive and the media also.  

Cllr. Pat Burke declared Cllr. Pat Hayes as incoming Cathaoirleach of Killaloe Municipal 

District. Cllr. Hayes took the Chair. 

 

Cllr. P Hayes thanked the proposer and seconder. He thanked Cllr. P Burke for the work he 

did in the role and praised his ability to consult. The working together ethos is something 

Cllr. Hayes wishes to continue and highlighted the challenges in delivering on plans such as 

the Killaloe Bypass and Holy Island. He indicated he wishes to improve on employment and 

tourism in the area. He would also like to focus on recreation and walking routes. Cllr. Hayes 

is looking forward to working with the team, media and executive. His focus will also be on 

towns and villages and accessing funding.  

 



Item 2  Election of Leas Cathaoirleach for the next 12 months. 

 

Cllr. P Burke proposed Cllr. Joe Cooney and Cllr. A O’ Callaghan seconded Cllr. J Cooney 

for the position of Leas Cathaoirleach. 

 

Cllr. Cooney indicated he wished to continue to work with the Councillors and complimented 

Cllr. Burke and the media on the work done to date.  

Director of Service Anne Haugh congratulated Cllr. Pat Burke on the balance he brought and 

welcomed Cllr. Pat Hayes to the Chair. 

 

A/SEO Morgan Lahiffe and  SEE Tom Mellett also thanked Cllr. Burke for his work.  

 

Item 3  Approval for payment of allowance to Cathaoirleach of Municipal 

District. 

 

This was proposed by Cllr. A O’ Callaghan and seconded by Cllr. P Burke. 

 

Item 4  Set date for next meeting. 

 

It was agreed that the next meeting will take place on Wednesday, 22nd July, 2020 at 11 am. 

 

The meeting then concluded. 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Morgan Lahiffe 

A/ Senior Executive Officer    

 


